
From: jane parrish   
Sent: 22 February 2023 18:43 
To: Section 62A Applications <section62a@planninginspectorate.gov.uk> 
Subject: S62a20220011 
 
Dear Sirs. 
 
I would like to voice my objections to the new solar farm due to be built opposite my home. 
1. The roads are barely wide enough for  2 cars to pass in some places never mind large lorries 
thundering through. 
2. The land chosen for this project is prime farm land and with the world as it is at the moment we 
need to plant as much food as we can and not build on prime land. 
3. I'm sure I have read that wind turbines are more cost effective for alternative energy.  
4. When I watched Click on bbc1 one morning they reported solar panels are going to be obsolete 
very shortly due to new inventions 
Such as film which covers building etc which cuts the cost by millions 
 
Please don't allow this to happen wildlife around here has been shoved off lots of land due to the 
airport. now with all the new houses being built. Plus the planned solar farm they will disappear for 
ever and what shame for future generations who will not know or see local wildlife. 
 
Mrs Jane Parrish 
Mr Jason Oliver 
 




